
 

 

 
CITY OF VENICE  

DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Mayor/City Council  
 
FROM:  Jeff Shrum, Development Services Director 
 
SUBJECT: Palencia Comprehensive Plan Amendment (19-29CP) Adoption Hearing: Expedited State 

Review Comments from other Agencies  
 
DATE:  May 20, 2020 
 
 
 
In accordance with the Expedited State Review process for comprehensive plan amendments, the City 
received responses from review agencies (see attached responses received).  None of these comments 
required any revisions to the proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment for the subject property. This 
information will be provided at the public hearing for inclusion into the record.  Please let me know if you 
have any questions.    
 


